
 

 

ANN ARBOR FIBERARTS GUILD MEETING MINUTES  
October 14, 2019 
 
President - Anne Flora called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. She invited all who 
participated in the leather workshop to show their purses. 
 
Treasurer - Teresa Garland reported the budget in good shape and on track for the 
year. Details are on the website. To date, we have $1,500 in the Ellen Willson 
education fund. Next month will be a sale of more items from her estate. 
 
Holiday Sale - Barb Schutzgruber passed around volunteer sign-up sheets. The sale 
is Saturday, November 9 from 10 a.m.― 4 p.m. Post cards are available for 
distribution. 
 
Workshops - Sharon McKenna reminded us that there are still spaces in the Ann 
Loveless workshop on November 23, for $100. Contact her if interested. 
 
Exhibits - Cindy Harris and Anne MacKinnon reported that there are 36 pieces 
scheduled for the Cherry Hill exhibit, which will be open October 29 through Nov. 25, 

2019. There will be an artists’ reception on November 6, from 7 p.m.  9 p.m. 
Everyone invited. 
 
Jury - Susan Widawski reported everything on track at this point. Information on 
jurying is on the website. 
 
Membership - Elizabeth Walther introduced the four new members and five guests. 
 
Publicity - Marla Smith reminded us that there will be an ad in the Observer in 
November for the Holiday Sale. 
 
Facebook/Website - Liz Ritter reminded us that the password for the member section 
of the website will change on October 30. The new password is on the back of your 
membership card. Updates are due to Mary Valerie Richter by October 20. 
 
MLH- Nancy Hedberg reminded us that the workshops for the spring conference are 
on the website. 
 
Program - Sharon McKenna introduced Brenda Geiger for a lecture on “Turning 
Leather Into Accessories.” 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jan Frank, Secretary 


